
 
Dax, 
 
Thank you for your patience as we work out the details of our new email initiative for local government. 
We are currently soft launching email for local government now. You can obtain additional information 
as well as sign Thorntown up for the service by going to our webpage: https://www.in.gov/inwp/local-
government-email-and-collaboration-suite/. 
 
The basic service is $5.50 per user, per month. It provides access to Google’s Collaboration Suite and 
1TB of Drive storage. Other options are available as well us deployment services at an additional cost. 
 
Please let us know if you have any other questions, 
 
 

     

 

 

Mike White 

Deputy CTO  
 IN.gov Program and Payment Processing 

  317-649-5872 

  www.in.gov/iot 

 MWhite1@iot.IN.gov  
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